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News Release of June 2, 2023 

Starlite Beach Splash Park  
 

The Starlite Beach Splash Park repairs have been 
completed and the park is now open.  
 
Hours of operation will be 9:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m., 
daily. Please adhere by all posted rules and be 
courteous of others while enjoying the park.  
 
Violators of any of the rules may be removed from the 
Splash Park facility.  
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